KITIMAT

A Marvel of Nature and Industry

K.U.T.E. RECYCLING CENTRE TO RESUME SERVICES

July 24, 2020 —Kitimat Understanding the Environment (KUTE) will resume
recycling services on Monday, July 27.

K.U.T.E Recycling Centre will accept applicable materials:

Mondays 10:00 a.m. — 6:00 p.m.
Tuesdays 10:00 a.m. — 6:00 p.m.
Wednesdays CLOSED
Thursdays CLOSED
Fridays 10:00 a.m. — 6:00 p.m.
Saturdays 10:00 a.m. — 6:00 p.m.
Sundays CLOSED

K.U.T.E requests that recyclables be delivered to the depot in clear bags;
however they will accept items not delivered in this manner.

Thank you for your patience during recent service disruptions.




